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Listen, Think, Learn and Enjoy! 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,                

Ukulele Concert 
 
During the course of this term, the children have been learning how to play the Ukulele 
under the instruction of the Hampshire Music Service.  The children have greatly enjoyed 
the experience and would like to present to you a concert demonstrating their skills. 
 
You are invited to attend a concert on Tuesday 5th December 2023 in the main hall 
starting at 2.15pm. Entrance will be via the side door of the hall (not through the main 
office) where we will ask you to sign in. Dependant on weather this may change. 
 
We hope that you will be able to join us. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Year 4 Class Teachers 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Warren Park Primary School                          Ukulele Concert 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………….  Child’s Class ………………….. 
 
Please complete as appropriate - 
 
      I am planning to attend and would like to reserve ………. seats 
 
     I am unfortunately not able to attend  
. 
 
Signed ……………………………………….  Date ………….. 
 
 
 
 

 


